

The Food for Learning program at our school needs your help. Every day, XX children participate in our breakfast program. We are asking all families in our school community come together to assist with the cost of operating such a necessary and important program. Every little bit helps so please consider making a financial donation, contributing groceries or giving some of your time. All of our students deserve a healthy breakfast to ensure that they are prepared to learn every school day. You support is greatly appreciated. Please bring all donations to the office. Thank you!